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ARL COVID-Related Program Marks 2-Year Anniversary 
Program has assisted more than 1,200 pets 

 

This week the Animal Rescue League of Boston (ARL) is marking the two-year anniversary of a 
program launched during the initial onset of the COVID-19 pandemic to assist pet owners most 
in need of services. 
 
In 2020, ARL realigned efforts and expanded pet support services by creating Keep Pets 
S.A.F.E. (Serving Animals Facing Emergencies). The goal of the Keep Pets S.A.F.E. program 
was to keep pets with families facing hardships caused by or exacerbated by COVID-19. 
 
Through this innovative program, ARL has been able to offer delivery of pet food and essential 
pet supplies, emergency veterinary needs, as well as temporary emergency pet sheltering to aid 
those experiencing housing instability or at imminent risk of homelessness. 
 
The Keep Pets S.A.F.E. program has been extremely successful and to date: 1,266 pets and 
families have been assisted via S.A.F.E.; 195 pets have received vet care transportation; and 
ARL has assisted 54 pets with temporary housing.  
 
Additionally, 358,900 healthy meals have been made available to pets in Eastern Massachusetts.     
 
“ARL faced a pivotal moment during a time of crisis and uncertainty, would we refocus and 
adapt, responding to the pets and people that rely on us, or would we retreat, and wait out the 
unknown,” stated ARL President and CEO Dr. Edward Schettino. “We took swift action to 
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leverage our programs to support communities in new and innovative ways, pushing our 
boundaries, and reimagining the future of animal welfare.”  
 
The Keep Pets S.A.F.E. program remains available to qualified pet owners, and for more 
information, log onto arlboston.org/safe.     
 
ABOUT THE ANIMAL RESCUE LEAGUE OF BOSTON: 

The Animal Rescue League of Boston (ARL) is an unwavering champion for animals in need, committed to 
keeping them safe and healthy in habitats and homes. Founded in 1899, ARL provides high-quality veterinary 
care, adoption, and rescue services; while also confronting the root causes of animal cruelty and neglect through 
innovative community programs, police investigations, and public advocacy. In 2021, ARL served over 23,000 
animals throughout Massachusetts. ARL is a non-profit 501(c)3 organization. The Animal Rescue League of Boston 
does not receive government grants or public funding and relies on the generosity of our supporters to help 
animals in need. For more information please visit us online at; and be sure to follow us on Facebook, Twitter, and 
Instagram.  
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